
P.O. Box 2803 
Onond Beach, FL 32175 

North Peninsula Utilities Gorp 
386-677-7847 phone 
386-677-8146 fax 

developershw@bellsouth.net 

Office of Commission Clerk -Do- 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Application for Tariff Expansion and Commercial Rate 

Q9WQ-  (As 

Dear Sirs, 

Attached is an application to extend our service territory. This area is a small 
commercial parcel used as a restaurant and is located and will abut areas already 
served by North Peninsula Utilities Corp. 

This letter will also serve as our request for establishing a commercial rate for 
this property. When fully in operation this business is estimated to use 1,500 to 
3,000 gallons/ day. The water line to the property is a one inch service line. Please 
advise as to the monthly rate that would be allowed to be charged to this business. 

Thank you for your attention to this application. Please advise if any additional 
information is needed. (386-677-7847) 

Sincerely, 

Robert L. Hillman 
North Peninsula Utilities Corp. 
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